Dear Gordon,

We have just returned from Nepal where we were able
to vigit Bal Jagran School in Chagare. Thig ig the echool
where we built two clagsroome with the fundg that

you kindly donated. The school community are very
appreciative of the support that you have given them.

Ag you know the school ig in a fairly remote area,
which ean only be reached by driving for approximately
one hour from the road head, in a four-wheel drive
vehicle, on a very rough track.

Bal Jagran School ig a primary echool that serveg
three villageg in thig hilly area, all within a 20 to 30
minute walk. Without your funding the children would
have to walk a further 45 minutes to the nearegt
gecondary school they will attend after completing
Clage 5 at Bal Jagran. If thie echool had not been
built many of the young kids would probably not
attend school.

Although the clageroomg are in a very gimple style,
it wag good to see them in uge when we vigited.

Thank you on behalf of Children of Nepal Charity.




